
Morell Matters
October 2025 Newsletter of the Rural Municipality of Morell 

Upgrades to Municipal 
Infrastructure

The upgrades to the Morell Lift Station began this 
summer and have been implemented within the 
framework of Council’s overall objective to improve 
and modernize municipal infrastructure. The current 
phase of the project is funded by municipal, provincial 
and federal governments and includes upgrades to the 
Lift Station control panels and exterior of the building, 
as well as installation of standby generator.

The Council continues to work with funding 
counterparts to secure funding for further upgrades to 
the municipal sewage system. 

For any questions or content suggestions, contact us at morellmatters@gmail.com

Chase the Ace
Congratulations to Mike Tupper on winning the Morell 
Chase the Ace Jackpot! A new round of the Morell 
Lions and Morell Fire Department Chase the Ace 
began on September 28 with a jackpot of $5000. The 
first draw of this round will take place on Saturday, 
October 4, shortly after 5 pm.

Online ticket sales for Chase the Ace are available 
at https://morellchasetheace.com. Ticket sales begin 
on Sunday at 8 am and close on Saturday at 4 pm for a 
given week’s draw. In-person ticket sales will now be 
from 3 – 5 pm on Saturdays.  Self-serve kiosk at Morell 
Co-op will open at noon every Sunday until Friday.

Morell Co-op
Morell Co-op would like to thank all participants of the 
50/50 draw. The September draw winners are Barbara 
MacDonald and Bill Callaghan. Proceeds from the draw 
have been donated to St. Peter’s Community Cupboard, 
St. Peter’s Circle Club, Morell Regional High Terry 
Fox Run, Morell Consolidated Grade 8 Fundraiser, 
medical travel for members, various tournaments and 
benefits, and families in the community. 

Please note Morell Co-op will be closed on Monday, 
October 13 for Thanksgiving holiday.

Knights of Columbus
Members of Rev. T. P. Butler Morell 7617 Branch 
have recently participated in the Annual Ralph Dunn 
Memorial Tournament at Glasgow Hills Golf Course. 
Many thanks to the PEI Knights of Columbus State 
Council for organizing a successful event that drew 
knights from all of Eastern Canada. 

Happy Thanksgiving!
The Rural Municipality of Morell wishes everyone a 
happy Thanksgiving, full of joy and gratitude, and to 

our farming community a successful harvest.
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Morell – St. Peter’s Legion 
Branch 26

Left to right: Cathy MacKinnon, Mickey Palmer and Marg Gunn

Morell – St.Peter’s Legion Branch 26 was represented 
by Claire MacKinnon, Cathy MacKinnon, Mickey 
Palmer and Marg Gunn at the Legion Maritime 
Cribbage Tournament held in Elmsdale, NS.

Legion Branch 26 representatives will be canvassing 
past Remembrance wreaths purchasers in Morell and 
St. Peter’s early in October. Wreath prices are the same 
as last year and pick up times are as follows:

Morell Public Library
Every Wednesday, at 10:30 am we are hosting Read, 
Sing, Play Storytimes. The Storytimes are filled with 
reading, singing, and play to support early literacy 
skills in young children (recommended for ages 0 – 5). 

Canada Pension System Information Session  
will be held on Thursday, October 16, at 3 pm. This 
session will discuss the pensions offered through the 
Government of Canada – the Canada Pension Plan 
(CPP), Old Age Security (OAS) and the Guaranteed 
Income Supplement (GIS). Lots of acronyms and 
helpful information for those in retirement or close to it.

On Saturday, October 25, we will be offering two 
activities for children, Paws to Read and Halloween 
Party (both recommended for ages 6 – 12).

Paws to Read, will start at 10 am and involves 
reading with our therapy dog, Hero! This program is 
designed for building confidence while reading. Email 

the library to register! Halloween Party will follow 
right after, at 11 am. Wear a costume (optional), design 
your own monster, make candy sushi, and more.

Drop in to explore the Jim Davis Art Display “When 
Wild Horses Returned to the Sea” any time during our 
open hours. This is a mixed media exhibit featuring 
painting, assemblage, and existential commentary. 

All Morell Public Library programs are free to 
attend. If you have any questions or require more 
information, feel free to reach out or stop by. Our  
hours of operation are as follows:

Tuesday 2:30 – 6 pm 		
Thursday 2:30 – 6 pm
Wednesday 10 am – 2 pm	
Saturday 9 am – 1 pm

We hope to see you soon at 89 Red Head Rd. Sarah 
MacLeod, Branch Technician is also available via email 
at morell@gov.pe.ca or by phone at 902.961.3389.

•	 Friday, November 7,  at 1 – 5 pm, at the Morell 
Welcome Center

•	 Saturday, November 8, at 9 am – noon, at the Jim 
MacAulay Complex.

 Any new individuals or businesses interested 
in purchasing wreaths can contact Ann Doyle at 
902.969.0420. 

St. Peter’s Circle Club 
Seniors
On October 9, at 10 am, the Club will tour the Climate 
Change Centre in St Peter’s. The monthly meeting of 
the Club and pot luck dinner will be held on Thursday, 
October 16 at noon. On Thursday, October 23, Semi-
Annual Meeting of PEI Senior’s Federation will be held 
in Dundas. For more information or club rentals please 
call 902.961.2670. Regular weekly Club activities are:

Mondays, 1 pm – Games Day ($2, tea/snack)
Tuesdays, 10 am – Crokinole ($4)
Wednesdays, 7 pm – Cards ($5, progressive 45’s)
Fridays, 7 pm – Ceilidh music and dance ($5)


